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Brothers and Sisters, 

 

 As I write this report my first term as Region 5 director has came to an end 

and have started my second term.  Thank you to all the members from our region 

for your support.  Each year it is great to meet members of our region while 

traveling as well as members from all over the world. 

 

 This year I attended the spring board meeting in Baltimore.  We discussed 

bylaw proposals for the summer meeting as well as other issues pertaining to the 

club.  I also attended the Western in Edmonton, Alberta.  As always, the Western 

Rally is always a lot of fun and Alberta did a great job putting it on.  I also 

attended the convention at Loon Mountain, New Hampshire.  It was a beautiful 

place to visit and was an awesome convention.  At this meeting some restructuring 

of the board meetings were approved which should save the club some money and 

reduce travel costs for the directors.  With this change the directors did not attend 

the fall meeting. 

 

 Regionally the only benefit ride I attended was the 911 tribute ride put on by 

ND1.  Unfortunately, we had to say goodbye to three of our members this year.  I 

attended Dave Rogers (BC3) celebration of life in Victoria, BC.  I also attended 

William Wells (MN8) sharing of memories.  I was unable to attend the service for 

David Tomshin (MN4) so Joel Nelson, President of MN4 presented the coin and 

flag to the family. 

 

 Looking back the year really flew by.  After the holidays this year I will try 

to reach out to all the chapter presidents and touch base with them and make sure 

everything is up to date.  Looking forward to the Western in Deadwood, SD.  

Should be a great time and good turnout.  The convention is in France so that 

should be a little different this year. 
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As always, I am only a phone call, text, or email away if any of you have concerns 

you would like to discuss.  Our region covers a huge area, so it becomes hard to get 

together face to face so feel free to contact me by whatever means works best.  I 

hope everybody has a great holiday season and will be looking forward to seeing 

as many of you as I can. 
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Region 5 Director 
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